
PREMIER MARTIAL ARTS NEWS ON THIS WEEKS EVENTS 
 
STRIPE TESTING:  
December 14th or 15th:  This is our final stripe test evaluation of this quarter, which is 
held in all normal classes on December 14th or 15th at both locations (Dec. 17th is a 
make-up day at S. 14th only, during normal Saturday classes). All students must wear 
their full program uniforms at stripe test and Graduation. Those who have earned their 
3rd stripe (on one belt side) are eligible to graduate and must be at the Belt Graduation 
Show at Dodge Jones, by 1:40 on the 17th, (details below and at 
JamesCoxMartialArts.com OR call us at 325-676-2696).  
 
PARENTS NIGHT OUT PARTY:  
December 16th: Don’t miss the last party of the year, held at the S. 14th location, from 7-
11 pm on Friday, December 16th. These are for all children ages 5 and up from both 
locations to attend. Invite friends and family while parents can enjoy a night out 
knowing the kids are in the safest place in Abilene. This party is technically FREE, your 
admission is to bring a gift for exchange, something around a $20 value and that could 
be for either a boy or girl.  
 
BELT GRADUATION:  
December 17th: The Graduation Experience is a show that everyone is expected to 
attend. The Winter Graduation is Saturday, December 17th at the Dodge Jones Center, 
(1042 Loop 322, building by the Zoo) from 2:00 – 3:30. Students must be there by 1:40 
pm to line-up, be ready to perform and enjoy the celebration! Dress in your full program 
uniform (not shorts). You must be signed up and have your $49 test fee paid by 
Monday, December, 12th by 10 pm for your belt and certificate to be awarded. The pre-
paid graduation fees from this year’s holiday sale do not cover the Dec. 17th event, those 
are for 2023. Register online at: JamesCoxMartialArts.com (log in and go to the 
dashboard, sign up and see graduation and register, with student’s name, current and 
next belt color and size, with payment of $49).  
 
*The 3-4-year-old Tiny Champs will graduate during their regular class on December 21st 

or 22nd, but also need to register online. 
 


